
    
  
  
   
  
  
    
 
 
 
 
Dear Mr Hardwick 
 
Freedom of Information request 

 
Thank you for your email of 10 September 2015. 
 
Our response to your request is as follows: 
 
 “Please can you provide copies of all correspondence with AMEC in relation to the 
 GLA's request for an independent review; specifically the 'updated second report' 
 dated August 2015” 
 
Please find attached the correspondence you requested in addition to a copy of the 
second AMEC report which I believe you already have.  
 
As part of the GLA's usual process where there are air quality considerations in a planning 
application being considered, advice was sought from specialist consultants retained by 
the authority (AMEC Foster Wheeler). The attached correspondence sets out how the 
advice was commissioned and further discussions between the consultants and authority 
officers. The outputs of the AMEC Foster Wheeler report informed and were reflected in 
the Stage II report to the Mayor, including encouraging the Royal Borough of Greenwich 
to explore further opportunities for mitigation in addition to the funding and mitigations 
they had already secured.  
 
If you have any further questions relating to this matter, please contact me, ensuring that 
you quote the reference at the top of this letter.    
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Jonathan Finch  
Strategic Planner 
 
If you are unhappy with the way the GLA has handled your request, you may complain using the 
complaints procedure, available at: http://www.london.gov.uk/mayor-assembly/gla/governing-
organisation/freedom-information. 
 

Ralph Hardwick 
ralph.hardwick@btinternet.com 

Our ref: MGLA100915-4056 
 
Date: 8 October 2015 
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